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I Title 
 The title of this document is The Cedarville University Vehicle Regulations (CUVR) 
 
II Revision History 
 Baseline document was developed in  August,  2004 
  
 19th revision      October, 2022 
 20th revision      June,      2023    
 
 
 
III Scope 
 The Cedarville University Department of Campus Security is the authorized administrator of the vehicle 

regulations established herein. This guideline has been established for both officers in the department 
as well as those utilizing the parking and traffic facilities of Cedarville University and its properties. 

 
IV Summary 
 The Cedarville University Vehicle Regulations provide the basis for all traffic and parking on Cedarville 

University properties. It does not, and cannot cover every incident which may arise, but it establishes 
the baseline for regulation and enforcement. 

 
V Purpose 
 The purpose of the CUVR is to provide all vehicle operators on CU properties with the governing. 
 rules and regulations, designed to provide the utmost in safety and convenience for them, whether they 

are members of the Cedarville University family or not. 
 

  



 

 

 

Cedarville University Vehicle Regulations 
(CUVR) 

 
Preface: 
 
Cedarville University (CU) has the right and ability to control traffic and parking on its campus and controlled 
properties, as granted by the Ohio Revised Code (ORC). The Cedarville University Department of Campus 
Security has been authorized to administer and enforce the Cedarville University Vehicle Regulations (CUVR) 
which governs all parking and traffic on Cedarville University campus and controlled properties. 
 
The Cedarville University Vehicle Regulations (herein referred to as CUVR) apply to all vehicles operated on 
the Cedarville University (CU) campus as well as properties under its control for educational, residential or 
support purposes.  
 
Any use of any vehicle as stipulated by the Ohio Revised Code (ORC), motorized or not (which includes, but is 
not limited to electric or gas-powered scooters, bicycles, rollerblades, skates, or skateboards, whether 
motorized or manual) on any university property is a privilege granted by the university and is not the right of 
any employee, student, or visitor. It is the requirement of the university that all employees, students, and 
visitors comply with these vehicle regulations for the sake of the safety and consideration of others. Failure to 
comply with the CUVR may result in the limitation or revocation of this privilege at the discretion of the 
university. 
 
The following parking and driving regulations have been adopted by the university to facilitate both vehicular 
and pedestrian movement, maximize parking and enhance safety. All parking and driving regulations are 
strictly enforced. 
 
 

The Cedarville University Vehicle Regulations (CUVR) are subject to revision or change 
without prior notice. 

 

 

 


